
 
Congratulations on ARCC's 20 years of dedicated service to the community serving the needs of victims, 
it is because of the strong relationship with our Police partners in investigations,  gathering  of forensic 
evidence, while being sensitive to the victim in a tragic circumstance that this service is key for our 
community, "  
 
Deputy Chief Lee MacArthur  Brockville Police Service 
 


